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November 20, 2017 

 

MR. WIDI AGOES PRATIKTO, PH.D. 

Executive Director 

CTI-CFF Regional Secretariat 

Manado, Indonesia 

 

Subject: Endorsing the 3rd CT Fishers Forum Activity Report and the Tuna Governance Workshop 

Activity Report for circulation 

 

Dear Mr. Pratikto, 

 

Greetings from Honiara! 

 

On behalf of the Ecosystem Approach to Fisheries Management (EAFM) Technical Working Group 

members and the organizers of the third Coral Triangle Fishers Forum and the Tuna Governance 

Workshop, I am pleased to endorse the activity reports of these two (2) regional activities which were held 

respectively last July 4-6 and July 7, 2017 in Iloilo City, Philippines.  

 

I have reviewed the reports and found the contents to be in order. May I request the CTI Regional 

Secretariat to circulate this report to all concerned. Attached is a signed transmittal letter to go with the 

report when it is circulated.  

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rosalie Masu 

CTI-CFF EAFM TWG Chair 

Deputy Director, Inshore Fisheries Division 

Ministry of Fisheries and Marine Resources 

mailto:rmasu@fisheries.gov.sb

